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Comment - I feel very sad to know that the Commission is having to consider this form of Medicaid 
Expansion. In our heart of hearts we all know that this will be another failing part of a failing piece of 
legislation. No matter how much is given to the State of Virginia in funding, it will never be enough to 
compensate the many people needing help. They will be left with even less benefit of healthcare than 
currently available and even fewer medical personnel to administer. How many members of the 
Commission would assign themselves to receive such care......? I trust in God that he will guide you all 
well.
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